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Re: Velarde Pit, DRMS Permit No. M-2002-118 

  Technical Revision TR-02 

 Approval 
 

Dear Mr. MacDonald: 

 

On April 22, 2014 the Division of Reclamation, Mining and Safety(Division/DRMS) approved the Technical 

Revision application submitted to the Division on April 15, 2014, addressing the following: 

 

 Increase the maximum allowed disturbed area to 30-acres 

 

The terms of the Technical Revision TR-02 approved by the Division are hereby incorporated into Permit No. M-

2002-118.  All other conditions and requirements of Permit No. M-2002-118 remain in full force and effect. 

 
If you need additional information please contact me at the Division of Reclamation, Mining and Safety, 1313 

Sherman St., Room 215, Denver, CO 80203, by telephone at 303-866-3567, extension 8131, or by email at 

tyler.odonnell@state.co.us.  

 

Sincerely, 

 

 

 

Tyler O’Donnell  

Environmental Protection Specialist 

 

CC:  Tom Kaldenbach, DRMS 

         

         Joseph V. Gagliano 

         Gagliano Engineering, INC. 

         P.O. Box 2520 

         Pueblo, CO 81004 

April 22, 2014 
 

Mr. James MacDonald 

APC Southern Construction Co., LLC 

14802 W 44th Avenue 

Golden, CO  80403 
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